
 

 

 

 

An Bord Pleanála 
64 Marlborough Street 
Rotunda 

Dublin 1 
D01 V902 

 
 

Our Ref: 191137 

  Your Ref: 316212 

 

27th May 2024  

 

Re: An Extension Request to Respond to a Request for Further Information for an Application for a 26 no. 

wind turbines and associated works at the Ballivor Bog Group, Counties Meath and Westmeath (ABP 

Ref. 316212). 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

MKO have been instructed by our client Bord na Móna Powergen Limited (the Applicant) to request an extension 

for responding to a Request for Further Information (RFI) issued by An Bord Pleanála on 14th May 2024, with 

regards to the planning application submitted on 5th April 2023 for 26 no. wind turbines and associated 

infrastructure in counties Meath and Westmeath. 

The current deadline for responding to this RFI is 5th June 2024 however we are respectfully requesting an 

extension until 12th July 2024 to respond to this request due to the complexity of the inputs required to submit a 

sufficiently comprehensive response.  

We would be grateful if the Board could consider this request and confirm the extension date sought is acceptable.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information or clarification. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

John Willoughby BA, MSc, MIPI 

Project Planner (MKO) 

jwilloughby@mkoireland.ie  
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